
This half term, all children in years 2, 3 and 5 have competed in an Intra school 
football tournament.

Our unique Taekwondo tournament took place with 7 IMPACT schools and 10 
children from Warley Road took part, showing their skills to the judges. 

Our skipping week was a great success with 3 days of skipping with a coach and 
showing off some impressive skills in assemblies. They can now practice their 
skipping skills every day during break and lunchtimes. We have some impressive 
skippers!

As we come to the end of this autumn term, I am so proud to share with you the many 
events, activities and the plethora of learning that has taken place, and how much all 
the children have grown and developed.  We have a great team of staff, many of whom 
go above and beyond to ensure all the children get the best educational experience at 
Warley Road.  Thank you to all our parents and carers who support their child’s 
education by reading with them every day, getting them up and to school on time and 
giving them all the encouragement to do well.  It’s a team effort.

In this newsletter, we will reflect on the past term's successes as well as look forward to 
what is to come in the new year.  We hope you find it useful and interesting.  

I’d like to wish all our families, who celebrate, a happy and peaceful Christmas and hope 
all our families enjoy some quality time together over the 2 week break.  

Best wishes,
Mrs Tindal

The end of the Autumn term

Sporting Activity
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This half term, the School Council has been 
hard at work making positive changes within 
school. 

The councillors have been involved in 
gathering feedback from students and 
working alongside staff to improve the 
school environment. 

Their dedication has helped promote a 
sense of teamwork, responsibility and 
respect. It has been a productive and 
exciting time for our School Council!
 

  School council
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'It was a delight to welcome the theatre 
perform at Warley Road. The children watched 
them bring Charles Dicken's beloved novel to 
life! The story of Oliver Twist took the young 
audiences on a wild adventure through 
Victorian England, which they thoroughly 
enjoyed!'

The Theatre came to Warley Road!



Coming up in the spring term…
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Tuesday 7th January back to school

9th January support for applying for reception places 
for September 2025
13th January Trust swimming tournament (girls)
13th January year 4 to Hardcastle Crags
15th January deadline for applying for a reception 
place for September 2025
16th January Year 3 to Dean Clough Art Gallery
Week commencing 20th January MYWY literacy 
festival year 6
24th January a visit from the Bird Man for all children
3rd February Trust swimming tournament (boys)
Friday 14th February school closes for half term
Monday 24th February school reopens 
11th, 12th and 13th March Year 4 planting hedgerows
31st March school closed for Eid
2nd to 4th April Year 4 to Whitby
4th April school closes and reopens Tuesday 22nd 
April 



Antibullying week

NEWSLETTER
Autumn 2 2024

The children had an eventful week learning about what 
bullying is and understanding ways they can combat it. 
The children were very excited about having the 
opportunity to work alongside, and build relationships 
with, older and younger peers.

Over the course of this half term, parents had opportunities to take part in 
three separate sessions to learn how to say pure phonic sounds for phase 5. 
There was a positive uptake of these sessions and parents were very 
enthusiastic and felt confident that they will be able to support their children 
with reading at home.

  Parent phonics workshops



i-challenge
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The Autum term has been a busy one with all year groups taking part in i-
challenge activities both in and out of school. 

These included Year 1 & 2 headed to Nell Bank Outdoor education centre, Year 
3 & 4 have explored their local environments from hill tops to valley bottoms. 
Year 5 had the opportunity to visit Malham on the residential with many 
wonderful activities during our stay there. 

All of our year 6 children have been mountain biking and will be going snow 
tubing before the end of term. 

Finally, every child from year 1 to year 6 have taken part in fire lighting to 
promote safe use of fire. 
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Thank you to the whole school community for raising money for those less 
fortunate than us.  Through all our non-uniform days, snack sales and winter 
bazaar, we have raised all this money for some important local and national 
charities.  This work supports our children to develop into kind, caring 
citizens.

Charity and fundraising

£236
£375

£236 + £726 
to each



If 
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Do you shop at Asda?
If you do, you could use your App to 
add money to a pot of money that 
Warley Road Academy can use to 
buy books and other resources



We got the best email this week! Here is it:

Congratulations! We’re pleased to say that the following made it through to the next stage 

of 500 Words:

• The Runaway Egg

by Ibrahim Aslam

• The Secret Garden

by Ibraheem Waseem

We received tens of thousands of entries and only around 5,000 go through for the second 

round of judging by the Reading Agency. You should be very proud!

We’ll be back in touch with an update when we have selected our shortlisted stories in 

January.

Best wishes,

The 500 Words Team
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Last month, the Impact MAT Y6 Conference was held - it focused on raising aspirations 
and fostering teamwork, confidence, and relationships. Bringing together children from 
across the Trust's primary schools, the event provided our Y6 children with an insight 
into secondary education. Activities included poetry, TagTiv8, fire lighting, science 
experiments, drumming, dance, and various sports.

The day began with an address from Impact MAT CEO, Mick Kay, followed by a dynamic 
performance poetry session with Paul Cookson. The conference aimed to inspire 
students while encouraging collaboration and personal growth and developing new 
friendships. 

One child commented, "The conference was really cool because we got to meet new 
people from different schools, make new friends, and try different things that we 
wouldn't normally get to do."

Year 6 Conference
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